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ICANN BOARD SUBMISSION

	SUBMISSION NUMBER:
	

	TITLE:
	GNSO Review proposal

	DEADLINE:
	For board meeting scheduled: 15 July 2005 

	PROPOSED ACTION:
	FOR RESOLUTION


Opening paragraph 
Background:
Article IV, Section 4 of the ICANN bylaws requires the ICANN Board to direct that a periodic review be conducted:

“The Board shall cause a periodic review, if feasible no less frequently than every three years, of the performance and operation of each Supporting Organization, each Supporting Organization Council, each Advisory Committee (other than the Governmental Advisory Committee), and the Nominating Committee by an entity or entities independent of the organization under review. 

The goal of the review, to be undertaken pursuant to such criteria and standards as the Board shall direct, shall be to determine (i) whether that organization has a continuing purpose in the ICANN structure, and (ii) if so, whether any change in structure or operations is desirable to improve its effectiveness. The results of such reviews shall be posted on the Website for public review and comment, and shall be considered by the Board no later than the second scheduled meeting of the Board after such results have been posted for 30 days. The consideration by the Board includes the ability to revise the structure or operation of the parts of ICANN being reviewed by a two-thirds vote of all members of the Board.”  
Discussion of Issues:
The GNSO was created on 19 December 2002, and it is scheduled for review within three years.  The proposed review calls for staff to prepare - in consultation with ICANN Board members and the GNSO Council - a terms of reference for the review which will be submitted for ICANN Board  approval at the Board’s meeting in Vancouver in December 2005.  
The review will be conducted during the first quarter of 2006 and a report prepared, published for public comments and submitted to the ICANN Board for its consideration.
Consultation—internal and/or external: 
Internal: consultation has been done with internal policy and legal staff.   
External: consultation has been done with members of the GNSO Council.   

Potential Objections and Proposed Responses:
Objections to the principle of preparing and holding the scheduled review are not anticipated.  Any objections received may relate to the content of the subsequent terms of reference.  To offset potential objections to the content and ensure the terms of reference and subsequent review are conducted fairly and comprehensively, staff will consult with the GNSO Council (including liaisons) and the Board. 
Resource implications:
The recommended course of action can be undertaken within existing resources. 
Recommendation:
I recommend that the Board direct Staff to prepare - in consultation with ICANN Board members and the GNSO Council - a terms of reference for the GNSO review for approval at the ICANN meeting in Vancouver in 2005.  The review will be conducted during the first quarter of 2006. 
Attachments: None
	Submitted by:
	Maria Farrell

	Position:
	GNSO Policy Officer 

	Date Noted:                   
	9 July 2005

	Telephone:    
	+32 473 763 842
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